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As an older woman with medical mobility issues and no driver’s license, vote-by-mail 

makes it possible to exercise the most precious responsibility of an American citizen 

without having to physically suffer for it. I don’t have to take extra pain medication, 

grab the cane, walk 4 blocks to my precinct, stand in line (the most painful part of life 

for me), interact with unknown people (much harder post-pandemic), all to 

accomplish something which *could* be done at home when I am feeling up to 

making considered and informed decisions. I am not alone. I am one of many, a lot of 

whom are in more pain, are more fragile, or live further from their precincts than me. 

Eliminating vote-by-mail will effectively disenfranchise a population already struggling 

to find equity. Please don’t let this happen to us!!! 


